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April 16, 2018 [FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE] 

 

 
 

On April 15, 2018 at approximately 5:04 AM officers were dispatched to the 3900 block of 

Azalea St. for a pedestrian that was stuck by a vehicle. Officers found a Hispanic male, 

approximately 35 years of age, deceased in the roadway. The identity of this male will be 

determined and released by the Pueblo County Coroner. Detectives are investigating the case 

as a homicide. 

 

The suspect vehicle has not been located and we are asking for the publics assistance to 

provide information on the whereabouts. It is described as a white colored, 4-door sedan. 

There should be damage to the front driver side fender, hood, and an inoperable headlight on 

the driver side.  

 

If anyone has information regarding this incident or see this vehicle you are urged to not 

approach but contact the Pueblo Police Department. This remains to be an on-going 

investigation.  

 

To remain anonymous contact Pueblo Crime Stoppers @ 542-STOP (542-7867) or 

www.pueblocrimestoppers.com. Where, if your information leads to a felony arrest, you 

could be eligible for a cash reward. 
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